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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:54 AM
To: 'M. Peterson'
Subject: RE: FPL rate hike request

Good morning Mr. Peterson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    
 
 

From: M. Peterson [mailto:norm.druid@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hike request 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
My name is Mark Peterson.  I receive fpl service at my home address of 84 Blaine Dr. Palm Coast, Fl.  32137. 
 
I am writing you this email to protest fpl's request for a rate hike (docket # 160021-E1). 
 
They have enough money that they currently receive to maintain operations.  Already too many people are 
struggling to pay their utility bills.  Especially the elderly and those on fixed incomes.  How many times have 
they had to decide between paying for their electric bill or paying for either food or medicine.  
 
FPL will survive just fine without an increase.  The consumer has had to do it all the time.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark Peterson  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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